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LEGISLATIVE REPORT SUBCOMMITTEE 
 

The Legislative Report Subcommittee has no plans to meet again at this time. 
It is anticipated that any additional action on the Legislative Report (i.e., the 

Activities and Recommendations of the Texas Groundwater Protection Committee – 
Report to the 84th Legislature) will take place during the regular meetings of the full 

Texas Groundwater Protection Committee. 
 


